
  
From: Roger Gough, Cabinet Member for Children, Young People 

and Education 

Matt Dunkley CBE, Corporate Director of Children, Young 
People and Education

To: Children’s, Young People and Education Cabinet 
Committee – 10 July 2018

Subject: Ofsted Update (For Information Only)

Classification: Unrestricted

Electoral Division:   All

FOR INFORMATION ONLY

Recommendation:

The Children’s, Young People and Education Cabinet Committee is asked to note the 
Ofsted data within the tables.


